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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

As an incoming 7th Grader in the next school year, this is to advise that your child needs to be in 

compliance with the Health Department of the State of Florida immunization requirements. 

The Tdap booster must have been administered after the age of 7 in order to fulfill this requirement. 

Perhaps your child has already had the Tdap booster; in that case, we just need you to have your 

doctor fill out a new 680 Form and email it to Ms. Neely at Glades Middle School (contact info 

below). 

If your child has not had the Tdap booster, please make an appointment with your doctor as soon 

as possible in order for your child to receive the Tdap booster and the new 680 Form. 

We must have the new 680 Form before the start of next school year. If we have not received the 

updated 680 Form, your child will not receive a schedule for seventh grade until the required form 

is submitted. 

Please email documentation and/or any questions you may have to Ms. Neely at 

melisa.neely@browardschools.com. Thank you for your support! 

 

Thank you again, 

 

Ricardo Santana, Principal 

Donna P. Korn, Chair   
Dr. Rosalind Osgood, Vice Chair 

 
Lori Alhadeff 

Robin Bartleman 
Heather P. Brinkworth 

Patricia Good 
Laurie Rich Levinson 

Ann Murray 
Nora Rupert 

 
Robert W. Runcie 

Superintendent of Schools 

Glades Middle School 
Ricardo Santana, Principal 
16700 SW 48th Court, Miramar, Fl 33027 
754-323-4600 
Glades.browardschools.com 
  


